Conference of Police and Sheriffs

The Power of Arizona Public Safety Officers

September 26, 2022

Dear Mr. Loughrige,

The Arizona Conference of Police and Sheriffs (AZCOPS) is a statewide organization
representing thousands of police officers across the state of Arizona. Following extensive
research by the AZCOPS Executive Board and Legislative Committee, AZCOPS is proud
to announce our endorsement of you in your campaign for State Representative, District
8.

AZCOPS examines a number of factors in determining which endorsements are
appropriate. We look at the record of accomplishment of candidates, their willingness to
work with the leadership of our member organizations, and the nature and conduct of
their campaign and groups that contribute to their campaigns. We were impressed with
your dedication to a positive campaign and your support of law enforcement.

Please feel free to use our name on any of your campaign materials.

Good luck in your campaign!

James Parks, Executive Director
Arizona Conference of Police and Sheriffs

www.azcops.org



